From:

Sent: 25 February 2016 19:16
To: haveyoursay@ttn-vds.org
Subject: Housing

In my opinion and obviously not to others is the village needs more housing. I've lived in the village all my
life (30yrs) and live in a 3 bed semi with my child going to the nursery then following onto the school.
Another child on the way and at some point in the near future will want to move to a bigger house. The only
houses for sale are those nearing 400,000 or cheaper houses which need extensive repair works and
overpriced. Nothing in between. At some point in the future this is going to have an affect on school
numbers no younger people moving into the village meaning the school ends up being closed. The older
generation appear blinkered by this and still claim they are doing good for the village. There is no reason
what so ever the houses behind chapel lane (whiteridge way) can't be built and to have so called petitions
forced under people's noses on door steps is not how planning should be determined. I work in the
construction industry and spoiling views is not a valid reason to not build houses. What baffles me most is
the hammerhead was already put in on the existing galliers site to go into the next field!

Thankyou
Matt Edwards
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